
Welcome to the new post graduate students in MPharm Clinical Pharmacy and 
Industrial Pharmacy 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new post graduate students (Part 1) in the 
department of Pharmaceutics and Pharmacy Practice. 

For any information regarding the timetables and lecture schedules, we advise that the new 
students contact the course cordinators as well as the chairman's office. 
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